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COMMUNICATION FROM THE PERMANENT
DELEGATION OF URUGUAY TO THE GATT

The Director-General has received the following communication, dated
2 December 1985, from the Permanent Delegation of Uruguay to the GATT, with
the request that it be circulated to all contracting parties.

I have particular pleasure in stating that my Government has
instructed me to inform you that it is prepared to extend a formal
invitation to Ministers to convene in Uruguay in September 1986 for the
meeting envisaged in the Decision approved by the CONTRACTING PARTIES on
28 November last, regarding the new round of multilateral trade
negotiations.

We believe that we can offer optimum conditions for the holding of the
meeting and for the accommodation and well-being of the participants, since
international conferences are frequently held in Uruguay.

We are in a position to furnish full information regarding the
facilities that Uruguay is offering for the conference, So that the
Preparatory Committee can study the matter at its first meeting.

I would appreciate your taking note of the foregoing and bringing it
to the attention of the contracting parties.
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